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Diary Dates 
September 

28th  Macmillan Coffee 

Afternoon/Harvest Market 

2.30pm 

October 

11th  School photographs 

18th  School Disco 

 Pre-School/KS1 – 5.30pm 

 KS2 – 6.35pm 

19th End of term 

29th Return to school 

30th Class 2 start Gymnastics 

November 

1st  Dick Whittington 

Pantomime in school 

5th  Scholastic Book Fayre 

6/7th  Parents’ Evening 

9th Class 4 visit to Bletchley Park 

16th  Children in Need 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Miss Jenkins 
At half term this year, we will be saying good-bye to Miss 

Jenkins who leaves us for pastures new.  She has taught 

here at Steam Mills for 23 years so I am sure that you join us 

to thank her for her hard work and to wish her the very 

best for the future!  

 

Y1 and 2 Trip 
This week the Y1 and Y2 children went back in time to 

experience life in a Victorian classroom.  They all 

thoroughly enjoyed their morning at the Dene Heritage 

Centre, but were relieved to return to their 21st century 

classroom!  Thank you to the parents who accompanied 

us on this trip.  

 

Samba Band 
Lock up your saucepans and wooden spoons, the children 

are learning how to be part of a samba band!  Year 1 and 

2 are receiving their lessons this term, whilst Classes 3 and 4 

will follow on throughout the year.  We look forward to 

sharing their fantastic rhythms with you!   

 

Macmillan Coffee and Harvest 
This year we are combining the Macmillan Coffee 

‘morning’ and Harvest market.  Coffee and cakes will be available in the hall from 2.30, with 

money raised going to Macmillan, whilst the children will be selling their Harvest crafts in their 

classroom to raise money for their chosen charity.  All are welcome.  

 

Lost Property 
We have a couple of unclaimed items in the school office – a small gold ring and a set of atlas 

keys.  If you are missing any of these items, please pop in to see Mrs Harris. 

 

Volunteers  
Our school volunteers make such a difference to what we do.  If you have a spare couple of 

hours and feel that you would like to spend them with us, then just let Mrs Harris in the office 

know!  
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Christmas Shoeboxes 

 

This month we are continuing to collect sweets.   Please ensure that 

they will be in date in December.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School            Emily 
 
Class 1                 Eva and Pacey           
 
Class 2                 Eta-Joy and Cohen 
 
Class 3                 Oliver, Finley and Isla 
 
Class 4                 Maddie and Declan 

 
 


